
Photograph Guidelines

As part of the nomination process, all candidates must submit a recent photograph 
of their head and shoulders.

The photograph will be printed next to the candidate’s name on the ballot paper. 
Photographs will be printed in colour.

Submitted photographs must be:

Requirements

Colour

Recent (ideally less than 12 months old)

Predominantly of the candidate’s head and shoulders

Forward facing

Acceptable Not colourNot forward 
facing

Not predominantly 
head and shoulders

Examples


